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In the matter of the missing four year old Tribal Member Camel Chamberlain, as of 
today, June 25, 2012, search efforts continue in targeted areas by Tribal Police and Fire 
personnel. Volunteers will be requested as needed. 

Camel was reported missing on the Isabella Federal Reservation by his mother on June 
21, 2012, at 10:12 p.m. and is registered with the National Center for Missing & 
Exploited Children. The case is still considered "suspicious" at this point. 

The Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe would like to thank all of the hundreds ofvolunteers 
and agencies who assisted in efforts to find Camel and continue to show support on 
behalf of the missing child and his family. 

If members ofthe community choose to continue searching on their own, please contact 
the Tribal Police should anyone come across items that are suspicious in nature at (989) 
775-4700 or the Tip Line (989) 775-4775. 

### 


